Huntingdon Borough Maintenance Committee Meeting Minutes
Tuesday, August 10, 2021

The Huntingdon Borough Maintenance Committee meeting was held in the Borough Council Room, 530 Washington Street, Huntingdon, PA  16652.
The Huntingdon Borough Maintenance Committee meeting was called to order by Chairman Terry Green at 2:00 PM.
Members present were Chairman Terry Green, President Johnathan Hyde, Councilman David Quarry, Councilman David Fortson, Councilman James Bair, Engineer Kevin Nester, Maintenance Foreman Travis Gutshall, Borough Manager Chris Stevens and Borough Secretary Richard King.
Guest present were Jennifer Clark and Gary Cramer.
Chairman Terry Green recognized the guest present and asked for their comments.
Jennifer Clark said at 1607 Washington Street, there is a tree that the limbs are hanging down and you have to walk around them and asked if these could be trimmed.
Jennifer Clark said the street sweeper is not using water around 17th Street and up.  Jennifer said this is not doing any good.
Chairman Terry Green called on the Maintenance Foreman’s report.
Travis Gutshall asked if there were any questions on his report or any questions for him.
There were no questions asked.
Chairman Terry Green called on the Engineer’s report.
Engineer Kevin Nester had nothing to report for this meeting.
Chairman Terry Green called on the Borough Manager’s report.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said there will be a final inspection on the Muddy Run Bridge replacement a week from Thursday.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said there will be detour signs put back up for the 4th Street CSO project and the paving will be done by August 28th.
Chairman Terry Green called on old business.
There was nothing reported under old business.
Chairman Terry Green called on new business.
There was nothing reported under new business.
Chairman Terry Green called on any other business.
Councilman David Fortson asked Jennifer Clark if anyone had said anything to the 1607 Washington Street owner about trimming his tree.
Jennifer Clark said no.
Gary Cramer said there is a tree at 5th & Penn Street by the bank that tree limbs are hanging down also.
Councilman James Bair said there is a tree between 12th & 13th and Washington Street that there are limbs out in the traffic lane.
After no further business the Maintenance Committee meeting was adjourned at 2:08 PM.
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